February 2019

Our ref: 2018/234/AKQ/NM

Dear Parent/Carer

Yours sincerely

Student Finance Information Evening for Parents of Year 13 Students

I would like to invite you to an Information Evening regarding Student Finance arrangements for undergraduate students on **Tuesday 5 March at 6.00 pm** in the Conference Room This Information Evening is an opportunity for you, as a Parent / Carer, to find out more about Student Finance. Luke Gordon-Calvert from the University of Derby will give a short presentation and will answer your questions about the financial support available to undergraduate students and the application process.

Please return the attached pro-forma indicating how many seats you would like for the Information Evening on Friday 15 February to Mrs N Murton as soon as possible. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me at College on 01332 204040.

Mrs A Quinn
Deputy Sixth Form Leader

Our ref: 2018/234 /AKQ/NM

Student Finance Information Evening

Student Name: PT:

I\We shall\shall not be able to attend the Student Finance information evening on Tuesday 5 March 2018 at 6.00pm. We shall require seats.

Signed: (Parent/Carer) Date: